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This draft requires the Department of Commerce (Commerce) to publish a class 1
notice before approving certain liquefied petroleum gas installations.  It does not
specify what the notice must contain, or whether a person may object to the approval
upon receiving notice.  If you want to include such provisions, please let me know and
I will redraft accordingly.

The draft requires the notice to be published within a deadline that I have arbitrarily
established.  If you think the deadline should be adjusted, please let me know.

Finally, the notice is required only for those facilities that use containers of 15,000
gallons or larger water capacity.  Is this consistent with your intent?

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions with regard to this draft.
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